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Appealing Your Tier Assignment  

     
 
When you receive your Tier assignment, you have the right to appeal that assignment 
within 10 days after you receive your Tier assignment letter.  If you do so within ten 
days, your services will continue. You can also file up to 30 days after receipt of your 
letter, but then your  services will be discontinued.  
For more information about the Tiers and how to file an appeal, please go to the 
following websites:  
www.arcflorida.org  
www.advocacycenter.org  
apd.myflorida.com   
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